
K-9 Officer Joseph H. Van Pelt, Sr.
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jvanpelt@holmdelpolice.org 

October 3, 2018 

Dr.  DePaço,  

As always, it was a pleasure seeing you and Mrs. Padovani-DePaço recently at the Holmdel Township 

Police Department ceremony honoring and thanking you both for the donation of K-9 Xander to our 

Department.  

K-9 patrol training comes with an amount of certain inherent risk of injury to the dogs and as K-9 
Xander trains to obtain his patrol K-9 certification, minor injuries are inevitable.  In preparation to mitigate 

these injuries, I intend to continue a strict regiment of Droi-Kon Chondroitin Sulfate for K-9 Cairo and K-9 

Xander in their daily feeding to ensure they enjoy a long, healthy, pain-free law enforcement career and 

subsequent retirement. 

I have been giving Droi-Kon Chondroitin to my K-9 partners religiously over the past four years and 

truly believe in, and highly recommend your product.    

Respectfully, 

Joseph H. Van Pelt, Sr. 

K-9 Handler

Holmdel Twp. Police Department

mailto:jvanpelt@holmdelpolice.org

